
Good Day, 
Ladies and Gentlemen of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee. 

My name is Amy McFarland. 
I am a patient, medical cannabis farmer and the Co-Director of Liberate Maine Cannabis. 

(A grassroots political action committee.) 

Today l am testifying in support of LD 2147. 
“An Act to Remove the Requirement for Edible Cannabis Products to Be Stamped or 

Embossed on Each Serving with a Universal Symbol" 

This bill removes the requirement that edible cannabis products be stamped or embossed on 

each sewing with a universal symbol in order to be sold or offered for sale. 

Labeling the container in which the edibles are contained should be sufficient enough. 

How would one label peanut brittle or popcorn with a universal symbol? 

Thank you for your time, 

Amy McFarland 

Liberate Maine Cannabis 

Co-Director




